
FORTH-Institute of Computer Science 
  

 
Heraklion, November 27th, 2012 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madame, 
 
As the project manager of the FASTER project, with this letter I certify that Marco 
Santambrogio from Policecnico di Milano is leading Work Package 2 ``High-level 
Analysis and Reconfigurable System Definition’’ of the FASTER FP7 project. The 
project has started on September 1st, 2011 and will finish on August 31st, 2014. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dionisios Pnevmatikatos, 
FORTH-ICS 
N. Plastira 100, 
Vasilika Vouton, 
Heraklion, GR70013 
Greece 
pnevmati@ics.forth.gr 
 


